Janet Mason

From: Dave Zellner

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 1:30 PM

To: Janet Mason; Rudy Esquivias; Troy Mullender; John Suniga (john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov)

Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly; Anne Wenk; Denise Moulson

Subject: RE: Special event liquor license application for Salt River Wild Horse Management
Group

For the temporary extension of premises the area noted has been utilized during past events and the building division
has no issues with the temporary extension.

From: Janet Mason

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 5:06 PM

To: Dave Zellner; Rudy Esquivias; Troy Mullender; John Suniga (john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov)
Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly; Anne Wenk; Denise Moulson

Subject: Special event liquor license application for Salt River Wild Horse Management Group

| have received a special event liquor license application for Salt River Wild Horse Management Group for an event an
Superstition Harley-Davidson on Sunday, April 9, 2017. Please have your department recommendations to me no later
than noon on Wednesday, March 22, so that this can be on the April 4 agenda. Thanks.

Jaww Masonw

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
imason@aijcity.net
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